
Elk City Campus News
October 14th, 2024

WOCS Families, 
     We have another short week this week. I know everyone is looking forward to 
fall break! Remember, there is no school from Oct 17th -21st. It is going to be a 
busy week when we get back from break. 
     The pep rally has been rescheduled for the Tuesday morning, Oct 22, the day we 
return following fall break. We will have chapel in the gym, followed by the pep 
rally. Parents are welcome to attend both. The basketball teams will be playing 
Cordell at home that evening. Games start at 5:00.
     Mrs. O’Hara is excited to host the Storybook Pumpkin Parade again this year. It is 
scheduled for Thursday, Oct 24th. Fall break may be a great time for the students to 
work on their pumpkins. THIS IS OPTIONAL. Families are welcome to join us at 2:30 
for the parade. Pumpkins are due by 9:00am Thursday morning to allow us time to 
get things set up. Please drop them off in the gymnasium.
     Keep selling those hamburger fry tickets. Our goal is to presell 1,000. We have 
sold 200 so far. We will send home hamburger fry flyers for you to hang up in your 
place of business or hand out around town. With the majority of our meals served 
from the take-out area, many attenders do not see or bid on the auction baskets. 
This year in addition to the baskets, we will be selling raffle tickets at the drive 
thru/take-out area. The raffle will be for a chance to win a rifle with scope or 100 lb 
steak & patty package. Raffle tickets will also be sent home for students to sell. 
More info will go out in your folders about it this week.

    *November lunch ordering Tue, Oct 15- Thurs, Oct 17th*

          Blessings,

          Megan Thomas

          580-303-4299

          ecprincipal@wocs.org
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